
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Deborah Sato Wong 

Money Management Educators 

2999 Douglas Blvd., Suite 300 

Roseville, CA   95661 

Dear Deborah, 

I would like to extend my appreciation for the strong partnership we have developed and 

the valuable benefit that Money Management Educators has provided to our U. S. 

employees . 

 
Since 2011 Money Management Educators has been providing onsite seminars that have 

covered personal financial topics such as Money Myths , Saving & Investing and Wills, 

Trusts & Estate Planning just to name a few. From these informative sessions, several 

employees have also signed up for a complimentary one-on-one personal consultation. I 

have received very positive feedback from the employees who find the seminars and 

consultations very valuable in helping them move towards their personal financial goals. 

 
Thank you again for bringing these informative sessions to the MIPS employees. I look 

forward to continuing our partnership through 2013 and hopefully beyond. 

 

 

 

 

 
Patricia Leeper 

Director, Human Resources 

MIPS Technologies, Inc. 
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